
 
 
 

 

Southwark Council, PO BOX 64529, London SE1P 5LX  |  southwark.gov.uk  |  facebook.com/southwarkcouncil uk  |  twitter.com/lb_southwark 

 

 

 

 

Longfield Estate 

 

Khang Le 

Project Officer 

New Homes Development Team  

Housing and Modernisation 

Khang.le@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 07395 854 757 
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Ref: Longfield Estate /KL 

 

Dear Residents, 
 
Longfields Estate: Allotment and Cleaner Greener Safer 
 
As part of the proposals of Longfield Estate to build new homes, we also want to improve the 
wider estate. This letter is to address whether the local community wants to have an 
allotment area and where to place bicycle parking in the estate. 
 
As mentioned in the community brief, it has been established that there might be an interest 
for the local community to have an allotment area, which Cottrell and Vermuelen Architects 
have stated that depending on the size agreed we can fit between 3 to 6 allotment spaces. 
 
Feedback 1: Proposed allotment space below - what are your thoughts? 
 
Please see below on the map marked in red where the Project Group have discussed on the 
potential location for the allotment. The blue line refers to proposed development area. 
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T&RA have applied for Cleaner Greener Safer capital funding and have successfully secured 
funding for bicycle parking such as having Sheffield Stands to be installed around the estate. 
It has been agreed with the T&RA and the Southwark New Homes Team that it is best to 
utilise this funding and have bicycle storage placed around the estate now, instead of waiting 
for the new development to be completed. 
 
As you are the local community, we would really appreciate your suggestions on potential 
locations on where we could place new bicycle parking. 
 
Feedback 2: Bicycle Parking – Where would you like to see them installed? 
 
Please refer to the map below in which the Longfield Project Group have identified in yellow 
where Sheffield Stands can potentially be placed. 

 
 
 
 
 
1. Central garden/paved 
area outside Fawkham 
House 

2. Pavement adjacent to 
Fairby House (where 
some bike lockers are 
already located) 
3. Pavement areas 
outside Dartford House 
4. Pavement areas 
outside Stansfeld House 
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Sheffield Stand 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
For additional information, you can find the most recent presentation slides and the 
community brief flyer be going on to the URL below: 
https://longfieldestate.commonplace.is/proposals/document-library 
 
Please provide us your feedback  
 

1. Please tell us if you agree or do not agree to have an allotment space (Refer to first 
map diagram).  

2. Please give us your thoughts and comments about where we could place bicycle 
parking in the estate (Refer to second map diagram).  

 
Submit your feedback by emailing or calling us, with the contact details below. 
 
 
Contact details 
 
Khang Le: Project Office - Khang.Le@southwark.gov.uk / 07395 854 757 
Jean Attridge: Chair T&RA - Lauren.attridge@yahoo.co.uk / 07731543826 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Khang Le 
Project Officer 
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